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MEMI
20 June 2016

The Hon. Rob Stokes, MP
Minister for Planning
office@stokes.minister.nsw.gov.au

Dear Minister

Remediation, Restoration and Adaptive Re-Use of Campbell's Stores
Amended DA/EIS

| write to restate my objection to the building proposed at Bay 12 as part of the proposed
restoration and re-use of the Campbell's Stores in The Rocks.

While the amended development application addresses some concerns raised during the initial
exhibition period, the concerns my submission raised on behalf of constituents remain.

Proposed Bay 12 under the amended proposal would still block views of the stores from the north-
west on Hickson Road and reduce integration between Hickson Road and the harbour. The
proposed building has no aesthetic or functional connection to the Campbell's Stores and is an
unnecessary addition to the proposal.

| continue to share my constituents’ view that the best public outcomes in terms of access to the
harbour and maximising the heritage values of the Campbell's Stores are best achieved by
providing open space on the site.

| ask that my initial submission, which | have attached, be considered as a part of assessment of
the amended Environmental Impact Statement.

Could you please refuse the inclusion of a new building at Bay 12 as part of the proposed
Campbell's Stores restoration?

Yours glncerely

Alex Greenwich
Member for Sydney

L:\WORDFILES\CONSTITUENTS\STATE\PLANNING\2016\CAMPBELLS STORES SUP SUB REP 160620 TNL.DOCX

58 Oxford Street Paddington NSW 2021 T 02 9360 8053 F 02 9331 6963  facebook.com/alexgreenwich
E sydney@parliament.nsw.gov.au \\ALAV A e T T iele g = LD twitter.com/alexgreenwich



